
From: Robinson, Kelly
To: "John Murdoch"
Cc: Deardoff, Amy
Subject: Response to Comments
Date: Thursday, May 11, 2017 9:25:34 AM

Dear Mr. Murdoch,
 
Thank you for taking the time to reach out to ADEQ regarding the status of the response to comments
pertaining to C&H Hog Farms, Permit Number 5264-W. ADEQ staff is currently reviewing all
submitted comments. According to Arkansas Pollution Control and Ecology Commission Regulation
8, “[t]he Director's final decision shall include a response to each issue raised in any public comments
received during the public comment period, if any.” Once ADEQ finalizes the review process for all
comments, the complete response to comments and final permitting decision will be provided
simultaneously to those who submitted comments.
 
Kindest regards,
 
Kelly Robinson
 
Public Information Officer
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR 72118
 
501-682-0916
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